
RADIO STATION WMFD
TELEPHONE 3

WILMINGTON
NORTH CAROLINA

NOVEMBER 18TH, 1939.

MR. KERMr GEARY,
R. F. D. # 2,
NALNUTPORT, PENNA.

DEAR MR. UEARY,

IHANKS VERY MUCH FOR THE NICE LETTER OF THE 15TH RE-
PORTING RECEPTION OF THt$ STATION Nov. 14TH AT 3:15 A. M. L. S.
DURING OUR FREQUENCY CHECK PROGRAM.

YOU SENT IN AN EXCELLENT LETTER AND REPORT, AND WE
TAKE PLEASURE IN SENDING YOU THIS LETTER AS A VERIFICATION.

IHANKS AGAIN FOR YOUR INTEREST AND HOPING TO HEAR FROM
YOU AGAIN, WE ARE

YOURS VERY TRULY,

RADIO STATION WMFD,
R. A. DUNLEA, MGR.

rhD :J

P.S. '4E/RE HAVING A THANKSGIVING SERVICE, NOVEMBER 30TH FROM
6:30 TO 7:30 A. M. TUNE IN IF YOU CAN PICK US UP WE WOULD LIKE
VERY MUCH TO HEAR FROM YOU REGARDING THIS. THANKS!


